Vernon Walker, The first director of the Nature
Center began work in April of 1967.

Vernon Walker wrote the Nature Newsletter and created
“The Nature Center — Wants Every Body” (WEB) program.

The Nature Center was incorporated into the 1971 RHOA
budget and ground was broken on the Walker Nature
Center on January 21% of 1987.



